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Mwell done everyone!




Prin

ci pal 0c¢

b3l YAKA YIKFEYF 1ALl 12dz[’]2dzd> 2 | N.
@& |ff | O002dzyia alNJSG 5F1& ¢6Fa || KdAS &
KIS KIFEIR G2 YAaa A0 odzi GKSNB Attt o6S 20
¢SNY o KIFIa OSNIlFAyfte gKATITSR o6& YR 6S |
¢SNY n aSS8Sa dza a46AYYAyYy3 I3AFLAY YR 6A0GK
KFdao

L g1 & G2 3SG | &adz2NBSeé 2dzi (2 6KI Yyl dz G§KA:?
2T 20KSNJ I NBlaX o6dzi KI@Ay3d o6SSy | él & f1 3
Al G2 @2dz SINI & Ay ¢SNY no

la 0KA& A& GKS flad ¢6SS1T 2F ¢SNXY L 6Aa&ackK
g1 &8> alF¥S GNI} oSt ao {SS @&2dz tf NBadSR

b3l YAKA
WSy y e

walk your
Dog to the Moon

Together we’re walking the distance to the moon to
raise money for animals in need. Sign up and add
your kilometres to the nationwide total.

1. Create your profie at walktothemoonco.nz

2. Collect pledges from friends and family to sponsor you,

3. Tokeyour dog for awalkl

4. Add your Hlometres to the national total

Our biggest fundraiser of the yearl
walktothemoon.co.nz
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Update from Specialist Services team:

We can’t believe we are nearly in term four already, the year has really flown by.

We have had some changes in our specialist team, saying goodbye to some members, and hello to
new ones. As you would have read in prior newsletters, Ellie Salcin-Watts left Maitai School at the
beginning of this term. Emily Wood has taken over Ellie’s Specialist Services Coordinator role. Emily
will continue as the Occupational Therapist for our satellite classes at Richmond and Victory.

We are excited to welcome Paula Meer — Occupational Therapist, who will be working mostly with our
base students. Some of our families may know Paula from her other role as ASD coordinator based
out of Child Development Services at Nelson Hospital.

After having term three off for a long-planned tramping expedition in America, it has been lovely to
see Hilde van Santen, our wonderful Speech Language Therapist return — see her photos and message
below. Hilde is getting ready for a busy term 4!

Another friendly face — Esther Cowell {psychologist) has returned to do some psychology work with
Maitai students as required.

Last but certainly not least, Vicky Melville (physiotherapist) and Maria Reid (social educationalist)
continue to work across the whole school.

Should you wish to know anything more about what our team can offer, please don’t hesitate to
contact Emily (emilyi@maitai.school.nz), or bring it up with your child’s teacher or in an IEP meeting.

Have a great break, and we’ll see you next term.

Hi everyone,

I have been on a very long tramping trip in the USA, 800km, mostly by myself, all of it in the mountains.
It was amazing!

Now | am back home and back to work. | have been in briefly already and it was lovely to be welcomed
by our students! | am ready to hit the ground running in term 4.

Hilde
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